
August 10, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, August 10, 1983 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

Present were Glenn Snyder and Harry Hilbert.  Jim Neth was absent.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 The sub-division plan of Tom Phillips was approved by motion of Hilbert, 2
nd

 by 

Snyder, carried.   

 A letter was read from Attorney Hartman concerning the right of way to LHMA 

proposed lot on Martin property along White Run Creek.  Supervisors thought it would be 

better to own the land to the road, if it is at all possible to buy the land.   

 Basehoar, Roth and Benner Roads were finished with the tarring and chipping.   

 Base installed on King, Speelman and Bowers Roads and tops to be installed in the 

next few weeks.   

 Clapsaddle Road to have base machined on when machine comes back to install 

tops on the above roads.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. by motion of Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by R. Glenn Snyder, assistant secretary.   


